
 
 

 

Republic of the Philippines 

PAMANTASAN NG LUNGSOD NG MAYNILA 
Intramuros, Manila 

 

PLM-BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (PLM-BAC) 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT FOR SUBMISSION AND OPENING OF BIDS 

CONFERENCE 

 

26 April 2022 

 

AUTOMATION OF PROCESSES THROUGH ENTERPRISE RESOURCE 

PLANNING (ERP) 

 

Due to the necessity of revision of the Terms of Reference (TOR) of the project, all 

concerned are hereby notified that the said Submission and Opening of Bids Conference for 

the abovementioned bidding are rescheduled on: 

 

Activities Date Time 

Submission and Opening of Bids 

Conference 

May 25, 2022, 

Wednesday 

2:00 PM 

 

This notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Section 29 of the 

Revised IRR of RA 9184 and not for purposes of delay. 

For guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

(SGD) 

CARLO FLORENDO C. CASTRO 

BAC Chairperson 

 


